
Back into Term 3 regardless of the cold weather. Thankyou 

for the parents who are sensitive and responsible to keep 

their children home when sick. The winter maladies have 

been affecting both students and staff. 

Our last Pupil Free Day is coming up on Friday 12.8.16. 

Staff will be will be having more training for S.M.A.R.T. 

(Strategies for Managing Abuse Related Trauma) and    

continuing with our Kids Matter training with the last module 

on Kids Mental Health.  

MNEC  was involved in the Pirie Partnership External 

Review on Thursday 2.8.16. At these reviews all Principals/ 

Directors respond to previous actions and questions from 

Central Office personnel. Questions that were raised for 

MNEC were about our senior students and their SACE    

programmes and how the expertise of staff at MNEC is 

shared within the Partnership. Working within a Partnership 

we have a much wider view of our school community and 

have a shared responsibility for students, to know what is 

happening in other sites and how we are involved in       

improvement and contributions. There will be 3 actions that 

will be forthcoming for us to work on in the following year. 

Vanessa runs a whole school Kids Matter/Qualities for 

Learning session with students each week. This has     

focused on developing our students understanding and  

familiarisation of the qualitiesðrespect, confidence,       

responsibility and persistence. We are now moving onto 

showcase some students work, for example next time    

Anthony will be showcasing his PowerPoint book on ñHow 

the Kangaroos got their Tailsò (a Dream Time Story). The 

intent is for other students to see and talk together about 

their learning together.  

Itôs Book Week in Week 5 & 6. There will be a Book Week 

flyer coming out about the focus and dress up of ñAustralia 

Story countryò.  Just giving you some time to put your 

thinking caps on to be creative. We had great fun yesterday 

with Eyre class showing their enactment of ñYouôre in the 

Wrong Book ñ with the class being the characters. Eyre 

class role plays are greatly supporting the students in their 

confidence and appreciation of the books they read. 

This term has some very important Sports Events with 

The Combined Seniors Basketball Carnival (1st ï2nd    

September) and our Combined Schools Sport Day (Friday 

23rd September) at MNEC. Hope to see you involved.  

     Regards, Anna  
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DECD SMOKE-FREE POLICY 
 

The DECD smoke-free policy has been 

put in place to protect the health of all 

workers. Students and others from the 

impact of passive smoking.   

The smoke-free policy applies to all     

persons entering or using DECD       

premises or involved in activities.     

Smoking is prohibited at all DECD     

workplaces, activities and is not permitted 

within 10 metres of childrenôs              

playgrounds, carparks or perimeter of a 

DECD site.  

If you are in breach of this policy you will 

be asked to extinguish your tobacco 

product or leave the premises to smoke 

so please be respectful of staff, students 

and visitors. 
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Our Purpose Statement 
We Aim: 

To make a difference for our students by identifying and meeting their  

individual needs to enable them to learn to the best of their ability in a  

safe and supportive environment. 

Our Trademark Qualities: 

Student Focussed       Respectful      Dedicated      Supportive 

Term Dates 2016 

 

Term 1  1/2/16 to 15 /4/16  

Term 2 2/5/16 to 8/7/16  

Term 3 25/7/16 to 30/9/16  

Term 4 17/10/16 to 16/12/16  

THE WRONG BOOK 

Eyre class performed õThe Wrong Bookõ for the whole school.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Kyan as Pirate          Xander as Nicholas Ickle Indi as the Queen           Emma as the Rat 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


